
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS AND FINANCIAL AID 

OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL EFFECTIVENESS AND 

DECISION SUPPORT  

 

 December 19, 2022  

 

Dear AUB students, 

This is to kindly inform you that the Office of the Registrar, the Office of Admissions 

and Financial Aid, and the Office of Institutional Effectiveness and Decision Support 

will exceptionally close at 2:00 pm instead of 4:00 pm on December 22, 2022.  

Wishing you happy holidays. 

 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


